
 

 

 

Re: RH/2480-1/2020 

 

 

Information on the Measures Announced by the Prime Minister 

 

Today, Hungarian Prime Minister Victor Orbán announced that higher education 

institutions should switch to online teaching and learning, and the student 

residence halls must close. 

Although the detailed legislation has not yet been published, the measures will 

enter into force from 11 November 2020. 

Therefore the students are requested to get ready to leave the residence halls, 

dormitories (including rented accommodations). 

You will be informed on the exact time of the departure as soon as the legislation 

is published.  

Please kindly prepare for moving out of the residence halls.  

 

Budapest, 9 November 2020 

 

Dr. Ágnes Czine  

Acting Rector 

 

 


